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AFRICA’S  HOPE 
GABON  ASSEMBLY  OF  GOD 

 

 
May the 
Christ of 

Christmas 
lead you to an 

even greater 
capacity for 

Him in 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For a more detailed report, 
send an email to: 
Bill.Kirsch@agmd.org   
to be added to our 
eNewsletter list. 

Season’s Greetings! 
 
During this time of year, we are always mindful of 
the debt of gratitude we have to all those who are 
facilitators of our vision to train Africans through your 
faithful prayer and financial support!  
 
This year has been a very busy year for us. In 
addition to Bill’s responsibilities as the provost of 
our only doctoral level training in Africa, he has 
served as a missionary to Gabon where we are 
working with the Gabonese AG leadership to build 
a Bible school to train their pastors.  

 
You can see from the photo above that two 
buildings are up and nearing completion. Also, 
the building pad for the administrative building 
is prepared (right) and the foundation and first 
few rows of bricks are in place for the cafeteria 
(right inset). Thank you to all of you who have 
contributed to make this Bible school a reality! 
 

 
The Pan-Africa Theological Seminary (PAThS) will be 
adding a Doctor of Ministry (DMin) degree in 2016. 
This is a significant undertaking for the school. It will 
give leaders in Africa more options for their course of 
study in that we will offer DMin degrees in missions, 
biblical studies, leadership, and education.  

 
It was exciting in November for Bill to be privileged to hood 8 graduates of PAThS with their PhD 
degrees. These eight key leaders from across the continent will make a significant impact through 
duplicating their lives by training many others (2 Tim. 2:2).  
 
Thank you for enabling us 
this past year to follow 
God’s leading to train 
leaders for the great 
harvest being reaped in 
Africa. May God bless you 
in every way in 2015! 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


